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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

Remedy
,
sRx

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302
416-534-3555

nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca
www.mpllaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.experiencedundas.com

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan

RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP
Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Sports Medicine
Rehabilitation
Motor Vehicle Accidents

WSIB Injuries
Extended Health Benefits

1529 Bloor St W  416-539-0302
SportsMedicineRehabilitation.com

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403



FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, May 16 
Acts 14:5-18   Psalm 115:1-4,15-
16   John 14:21-26 
5:30 pm Mother’s Day Novena 
 
Tuesday, May 17 
Acts 14:19-20 Psalm 145:10-13,21 
John 14:27-31 
5:30 pm   Mother’s Day Novena 
 
Wednesday, May 18 
Acts15:1-6   Psalm 122:1-5                 
John 15:1-8 
5:30 pm Mother’s Day Novena 
 
Thursday, May 19 
Acts 15:7-21   Psalm 96:1-3,10 
John 15:9-11 
5:30 pm   Carmelo Galea + 
 
Friday, May 20 
Acts 15: 22-31 Psalm 57:7-11   
John 15:12-17 
5:30 pm  Int. of the Parish Staff 
 
Saturday, May 21 
Acts 16:1-5   Psalm 100:1-3, 5  
John 15: 18-21 
5:30 pm   Walter Poter + 
 
Sunday, May 22 
Acts 15;1-2, 22-29   Psalm 67:1-7 
Revelation 21:10-14 John 14:23-29 
10:00 am   Pilar Pereda + 
 

 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
 

      
      There have been several people have asked me for a copy of the blessing 
of mothers that I wrote for Mother’s Day. I tried to be as inclusive as possible 
based on my own experience (although I didn't mention dog moms) but I am 
glad it was well received. I will have copies available in the sacristy for those 
who are interested in it but feel free to write your own! 
   Tickets are now on sale for the raffle to cut-off Father Bob's beard! You can 
get them through the office for only $5 a pop. How often do you have the 
chance to come after my throat with a pair of scissors! I'm hoping to raise 
money for the parish to help offset the deficit we had during COVID and the 
lock down so even if you're not interested in cutting feel free to buy a ticket or 
two. The cutting will be on Pentecost Sunday June 5th after the 10:00 AM 
Mass in the hall. Hopefully, our coffee ministry will be up and running by 
then and we'll have coffee and Timbits© available. I promise to keep my 
beard hair away from your coffee and Timbits©. 
   I met with a group of people from the parish this week to talk about moving 
ahead with opening things and getting things started up again. We have a long 
lethargy after two years but I'm hoping we can spark new interest as the 
weather gets nicer. We now have a program in place to schedule liturgical 
ministers online so that it's not overloading any one person or group of 
people. It takes many people working together to create the celebration of 
Mass. In fact, the word liturgy means the work of the people. In case you 
don't know - you're the people. 
   Prior to the COVID shut down, I was writing a series of instructions on the 
parts of the Mass in the Friar’s Nook. I never got to finish with them because 
of the pandemic and would like to continue with this as it was well received 
so keep your eyes open in the coming weeks for this. I am also hoping to have 
training sessions for each of our liturgical ministries. I have gone over the 
existing guidelines for each of the ministries and found that even before the 
pandemic we weren't following our own directions. I have since updated them 
based on my experience here at Saint Joan of Arc and I'm looking forward to 
getting them up and running so that we can be a stellar parish in this area. 
   As I look at the list of ministries here at Saint Joan of Arc, I see some listed 
that I've never witnessed, some that have fallen into disrepair, and others that 
have relied too much on one person.  We need to renew, and refresh all of our 
ministries but especially our public ministries so that we provide a good sign 
to our own parishioners and enable them to go out into the world carrying the 
good news to others. To this end I've been working on ministry flyers that 
will be available on the racks at the entrance to the church for you to see what 
and where you can use your talents in here at Saint Joan of Arc.  
   We are a parish that has been built on stewardship but too often have we 
have been relying on the stewardship of others and not asking ourselves 
“What should I be doing?” We are beginning to restart and renew other 
ministries and we look forward to your participation in them to make us a 
parish where truly “all are welcome”. 
 

Thanks for all that you are and do! 
Fr. Bob 
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MAY 15, 2022 

 
Please pray for: 
The Sick: Joy Hoy 
The Deceased: 
 
ShareLife Goal Update 
Thus far our parish has raised [insert total raised] toward our goal of 
[insert goal amount]. “Our goal can be met, but only with your help. I 
invite you to join today's generation of heroes by making a sacrificial 
gift to ShareLife. As you contemplate the blessings God has entrusted 
to you, please join me in giving to ShareLife to the best of your 
ability.” – Cardinal Thomas Collins 
The final ShareLife Sunday of the year is June 5. Please give 
generously through the parish or at sharelife.org. Thank you for living 
the Gospel! 
 
Celebrate Laudato Si’ Week 2022 May 22 - 29   
Creation Care Ministry and Pope Francis invite you to join Catholics 
around the world celebrating the 7th anniversary of his encyclical letter 
Laudato Si’: On Care for Our Common Home.  The theme of the 
Vatican-sponsored Laudato Si’ Week is “Listening and Journeying 
Together”. This global celebration will unite Catholics to listen and 
respond together to the cry of God’s creation as well as rejoice in the 
progress and increase efforts towards bringing Laudato Si’ to life. Visit 
www.laudatosiweek.org to find the program for the week and ways to 
participate including online events.   
 
Archdiocese of Toronto Hosts an Ontario Election Debate from a 
Catholic Perspective 
With the official start of the 2022 Ontario general election campaign 
upon us, the Archdiocese of Toronto is pleased to announce that we 
will host another “Election Debate from a Catholic Perspective” on 
Wednesday, May 18 starting at 7:30 p.m. Anyone can watch the debate 
live on the Archdiocese of Toronto’s YouTube channel or Facebook 
page or on Salt+Light TV. The debate will also be available for catch-
up viewing on the Archdiocese of Toronto’s social media channels. 
This will be an opportunity for representatives from the major political 
parties to share ideas on how they will address some of the Catholic 
community’s major policy concerns. The debate moderator will be 
Peter Stockland, publisher of The Catholic Register. Our goal is to help 
Catholics discern their vote on June 2, 2022 through non-partisan 
materials that explain how Catholic Social Teaching understands the 
common good in our society. The Catholic vote matters in every 
Ontario election. To see some of those resources, please visit: 
www.archtoronto.org/election. Voting in the Ontario general election 
happens on June 2, 2022. We ask you to reflect on your vote and to 
support the party or representative that you think will best serve all the 
people of this province. 
 
 

10 Sunday Liturgy                           
Is live streamed on our St. Joan of 
Arc Facebook page. 
 
Bible Study 
Wednesday afternoons with Fr. Bob 
at 2 pm on our St. Joan of Arc 
Facebook page. When he is in 
town. 
 
Upcoming Collections 
May 22  Pope’s Pastoral Works 
June 4 / 5-   ShareLife 
June 11-12   Marygrove Camp 
 
Call for Catechists for 2022-2023 
Have you ever thought of sharing 
your faith with the younger 
generation of our parish? The 
Office of Religious Education at St. 
Joan of Arc is looking for people 
willing to continue telling Christ’s 
story.  We will have a number of 
meetings to talk about what it takes 
and the training that we will 
provide. Leave your name and 
number at the Religious Ed office, 
and we will contact you. 
 
Bundle Weekend May 14 – 15 
The truck will be open 9;30 am to 
6:00 pm to accept your gently used 
Items. No furniture please. 
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